

DHA6/10/26 Minutes

Location – Time – 6:30PM

1. Confirmation of Attendance of Executive Board Members
2. Secretary & Treasury Reports
3. Old Business
 - a. Jerseys
 - i. Uniform ordering update- On track to have all A and HS teams before the picnic. B level teams are confirming jerseys now. 6U will be sent out shortly.
 - b. Gear Order
 - i. Player bags and skate soakers/ Howies cut resistant apparel / Fan jerseys–Orders going well!
 - c. Warm-ups
 - i. 5 Tool (sweats vs. track suit style) or JFX offerings- want to secure a sample of track suit material from Nate
 - d. Coaches
 - i. Close to confirming 6u and 12uB coaches
 - ii. Still need 2 8uB coaches– down to 1 coach needed now
 - iii. Email went out this week with reminders
 - e. Summer 3v3 Update– Full and going well!
4. New Business
 - a. Stride Partnership continuing this season– Sending out an email with discount code to DHA members
 - b. Silversticks Registration - opening 7/1
 - c. DHA Picnic/ Home for the Holidays update- Stacy Kennard: looking into a t-shirt vendor for the Picnic, hockey area of games, link is ready to go out as well as social media posts
 - d. Girls Clinic is Sunday, Aug. 2nd 3:10- 4:10- Katie Baldwin helping at the clinic
 - e. Checking Clinics will be 8/14 and 8/16, but trying to move 8/16 to an earlier time or date to deconflict the Picnic
 - f. Brush Groh Golf Outing: 7/18 - only room for 4 more teams
5. Committee Reports
 - a. Registrar - AJ– all teams closed and full. Will be opening up Starter Stealth soon.
 - b. Marketing - Ashley
 - i. Looking for ways to keep DHA engaged this summer - lot of Picnic posts
 - ii. Send reminder to Coaches for the Facebook Spotlight
 - iii. Stealth Gear Swap Facebook Group– connecting Stacy Kennard and the parent that offered to volunteer to run this
 - c. Scheduler - Jamie
 - i. THFF Oct. 3rd and Feb. 27 4:30 pm
 - d. MCHL Commissioner - Jeff– Need to hear from Coaches to know which teams will be participating in the seeding tournament
 - e. BTHL Commissioner - Jamie– Possibly will not do a seeding tournament. Meeting next week and we should know details of the league in July.
 - f. High School OHSL - Kim– all 3 Stealth teams participating in OSHL
 - g. Sergeant At Arms - Rob *New to Hockey page needs updated
 - h. Coaching Director - Kelly
 - i. Coaches/ Manager meeting set for Sat., Aug. 8th 11 am -12:30 am
 - i. Webmaster - AJ

- j. Equipment Manager - AJ/Bryan (Haytas & McCargish)-- transitioning to Josh and Jim, received keys and looked over the storage unit . We need more As and Cs for jerseys
 - k. Volunteer Coordinator - Candace Clegg - Checking in to make sure she has received all information
 - l. Fundraising Coordinator - Julie- going well and responding to managers questions
6. Next Meeting - Wednesday, July 8th Woodbourne Library 6:30PM